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Sirs,
In response to your recent communication regarding the late submission from the
developer I wish to object to the wording they are proposing with regard to the words
Should and Must.
It is imperative that the wording should read  "MUST" otherwise there is every opportunity
that they could use that wording to avoid fulfilling the full criteria of a Strategic Rail
Freight Interchange.
I urge you to take this matter seriously and give it your full attention. 
Yours faithfully 
Mary Jones




